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Have a lovely weekend! 
  
Amanda Dawson,  
Headteacher 

Word and Grammar of the Week 
 
We thought we would share our word and grammar 
of the week with you, so that you can further help 
your children with their English skills: 
 

They’re going to be here soon.  
not 

There going to be here soon × 

Word of the Week 
simultaneously 

 
 

 
 

Parents Be Aware of Coin Cell Batteries 
 
We’re encouraging parents to know where lithium 
coin cell batteries are in their homes – in products as 
well as spare and ‘flat’ batteries – so they can keep 
them out of children’s reach and keep children safe. 

 

 
 
Look around any family home and you’ll see many 
products and gadgets powered by button batteries, 
particularly 3V lithium coin cell batteries like the 
CR2025, CR2032 and CR2330. For example, 
thermometers, fitness trackers, 3D glasses, gaming 
headsets, remote controls, bathroom scales, car 
keys, flameless candles, robot bug toys, light-up 
fidget spinners, musical greeting cards – the list is 
endless. 

 
Please keep these and other small objects out of 
the reach of young children; they are real choking 
hazards and can cause fatal accidents. 

Road Safety 
 
Our most recent concern out on Norton Street at the 
beginning and end of the school day is that some 
drivers are trying to turn their cars around right 
outside the school gates.  These causes even further 
congestion at the most dangerous point of the road.  
Please continue to drive away from school and turn 
around near John Carroll or in Garfield Road where 
there are less cars to obstruct you.  We are reporting 
this to you with the sole purpose of keeping all our 
pupils and their families safe at all times.  
 

School Disco! 
 
The next disco night will be after school on Thursday 
18th July, from 3.30-5pm for children in years 1-6.  As 
usual, tickets will cost £3.00 each and will be on sale 
from Monday 8th July at the school office. The ticket 
price will include a goodie bag with a drink, crisps and 
a treat too…what a great ‘end of year’ event! 

Thank you! 
 
A huge ‘thank you’ to our parents for their support 
last week at the key stage two production and the 
music concert.  We raised £180.00 from these 
events, which we are donating to Nottingham Music 
Service, with whom we have our amazing In Harmony 
partnership.  Thank you all once again. 
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